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After receiving your pastor's approval, we would be grateful if you print this 

announcement in your Sunday bulletin this month  
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Office of Human Dignity & Solidarity 

Immigration Ministry 

 
  

“I entrust all child migrants, their families, their communities, and you 
who are close to them, to the protection of the Holy Family of Nazareth; 

may they watch over and accompany each one on their journey” 
~Pope Francis, for the 103

rd
 World Day of Migrants and Refugees 

(10/08/2016) 
 

ACTION: This Advent and Christmas let us remember to pray for all 
migrants, refugees and especially the unaccompanied children in our 
country.  Join the 11th Annual Posada on Friday, December 16, 2016 
from 7:00 am to 9:00 am starting at 101 West Congress and ending at 

St. Peter’s in the Loop. For details visit: 
www.CatholicsAndImmigrants.org. 

esegura@archchicago.org  
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